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December 17, 2022 

 

Internal Revenue Service 
550 Main Street 
Room 6403 
Cincinnati, OH 45202 

Sent Via Fax to: (855) 204-6184 

 

Re: Expedite Request for the processing of the 1023 Application 
for Joe’s Cowtown Foundation (EIN 92-1331821) 

 

Tracking Information for Submitted Application:  

Pay.gov Tracking ID: 272UH6MI 

Agency Tracking ID: 76334871950 

Form Name: Application for Recognition of Exemption Under 
Section 501(c)(3) 

Application Name: Form 1023 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to request that, if possible, you please expedite 
the processing of the 1023 application for 501c3 tax-exempt 
status for the above identified organization. 

This request for expedited processing is being humbly submitted 
to you now as receiving the 501c3 tax exempt designation as 
quickly as possible would greatly enhance our ability to carry 
out the initial focus of our not-for-profit, which is to help 
Doa’a Al-Dalou (a young lady living in the Gaza Strip of 
Palestine) travel to Kansas City here in the United States so 
that she can receive medical care that she is not able to obtain 
where she lives. 
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Doa’a suffers from several medical maladies: arthrogyrposis 
since birth, with muscle contraction and abnormal gait and back 
deformity that’s caused by Rt. scolios.  

And Doa’a needs to receive some highly specialized medical 
treatment so that she can live as normal of a life as she 
possibly can. But unfortunately, she’s not able to receive the 
specialized medical care she needs to have where she is living 
in the war-torn Gaza Strip of Palestine.  

I had the privilege of helping bring Doa’a to the Kansas City 
for medical treatment when she was not yet two years old, and I 
was working in the office of (at the time) US Representative 
Dennis Moore (KS-03). And Doa’a recently reached out to me on 
Facebook and asked me to help bring her back to Kansas City so 
that she can receive more medical treatments. 

Now I am in the process of establishing this charity, Joe’s 
Cowtown Foundation, so that I can help bring Doa’a here to the 
US so that she can receive medical care. As well as to help out 
lots of kids around the world who are not able to receive the 
medical treatment they need where they live.  

Additionally, through this charity, I will be providing students 
with lots of youth empowerment opportunities, including the 
chance to help raise funds and increase awareness for Doa’a and 
lots of kids like her around the world.  

Through these efforts, I believe that we will be able to help 
create a better world for us all. And that we will be able to 
help alleviate the suffering of wonderful people like Doa’a Al-
Dalou. 

Thanks very much for considering to expedite the processing of 
our 1023 application! Receiving our 501c3 tax-exempt status as 
quickly possible would greatly enhance our ability to raise 
money for Doa’a. And it would also help us obtain the permission 
we need to have from the US government so that we can bring 
Doa’a to Kansas City in the US and help her receive the medical 
care she really needs to have.  

And I really do appreciate any help we may be able to receive 
from you all to that end. As does Doa’a and her family!  
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Please don’t hesitate to let me know if I can provide you or the 
Internal Revenue Service with any additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe 
Phone/email 913-980-2643/ Joe@cowtownphotos.com 

Joseph A. Hoffman aka “Cowtown Joe” 

Program Director of the Superheroes for Doa’a Program 

and President of Joe’s Cowtown Foundation 


